
October 16, 2015

David Tull, P.E.
Superior Stormwater Services, LLC
8505 Paseo Alameda NE
Albuquerque, NM 87113


Re:	Durango Subdivision
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-27-15 (C09E012)


Dear Mr. Tull,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-16-15, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for Grading Permit/Work Order once the grading plan is approved by Hydrology with the following items to be added to the plan that is in the SWPPP:
1.  Add a stabilized construction entrance onto Woodmont Blvd.
2.  Include the location for the posting sign per the CGP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After inspecting numerous Superior Stormwater construction sites, it seems very likely that the above referenced comments would be adequately addressed in the field; however, there is a minimum requirement for them to be shown on the Erosion and Sediment Control Plan.  Please add on all future submittals.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
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